C AND E OPERATORS, INC.
SUITE 1100 TWO ENERGY SQUARE
4849 GREENVILLE AVENUE
DALLAS, TEXAS 75206
(214) 363-6993

s L
August 17, 1983 v €&

Mr. Charles Gholson

Deputy 0il and Gas Inspector
State of New Mexico

Energy and Minerals Department
011 Conservation Division
Aztec District Office

1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Dear Mr. Gholson:

I talked with Woodrow Stiles last night. He said he is
investigating the possible gas leak on the Abrams #1,
J-5-30N-11W well and had been 1in contact with you.

———————

We appreciate your bringing this to our attention.
Please keep us informed and let us know if this matter
is not resolved to your satisfaction.

Yours truly,
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M. W. Carr
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